
President’s Message


 Hello 4-Hers!


I hope everyone had a restful spring break. It’s hard to 
believe we only have two more general meetings before 
the year is over! At this upcoming meeting, we will be 
playing our annual capture the flag game. This game is 
outdoors, so be sure to wear good shoes and weather 
appropriate clothing. The theme of the month is to wear 
athletic clothing so you can do your best while playing 
capture the flag! Can’t wait to see you all there.

- Adele, President 


April THEME: Wear Athletic Clothing
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	 San Carlos Eateon Hills 4-H           Next Meeting April 16 

Issue eight	 April 2024

San Carlos Eaton Hills 4-H

Upcoming Club Events


General Meeting

Tuesday, April 16, 7pm 

Clifford School MUR


San Carlos Eaton Hills 4-H Farm 

Open House  
April 27th 1 - 3pm

San Carlos


Life Skills Day Festival 
April 28th 1pm - 4pm

College of San Mateo 


4-H Camp

July 21-26 (hold the date, sign up coming)


General Meeting

Tuesday May 21, 7pm


https://www.sancarlos4h.org/index.php


Peninsula Humane Society Donation Drive at April General 
Meeting

Article By: Clara HS


Hello 4-Hers! This is a reminder that at the April General 
Meeting, I will be collecting donations for the Peninsula Humane Society, a local non 
profit working for animal welfare. Here is the link again to their wishlist: https://phs-
spca.org/donate/wish-list/. Please refer to my article in the previous club newsletter for 
further details about the drive. Thank you all so 
much for considering donating and see you at 
the next General Meeting!
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Member Reports

4-H 4 Service LifeMoves project

Article by: Fynn


Recently, the 4-H 4 service project organized a meal and activity night for families at 
the Redwood Family House. Children of all ages and their families enjoyed a dinner of 
chicken and Mac and Cheese while working on rock painting or board games. In 
January, we held another meal and Valentine’s Day activity that was also a great 
success. The 4-H members enjoyed working on this project and great impact on the 
community. 





Presentation Day

Article by: Fynn


Presentations are a great way to learn 
about something that interests you and 
teach the 4-H community. San Carlos 4-
H members had a fun and successful day at 
Regional Presentation Day. These members 
qualified to present at the regional 
presentation competition by winning either 
blue or gold at the county level. Following this 
event, they all qualify for the State 
Presentation event at UC Davis.  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Submitting Newsletter Articles

Every 4-H member is encouraged to write articles for the newsletter. Writing a newsletter article is a 
great way for youth to get their writing, illustrations, or photos published! Articles do not have to be very 
long, they can be anywhere from a few sentences to a few paragraphs. Younger members who can’t 
write an article on their own can tell their parents what to write and submit a drawing that goes with the 
article. Adding pictures and drawings is a great way to make your article more interesting. A newsletter 
article can be about anything 4-H related. You can write about something you did at the last General 
Meeting, your last project meeting, or a 4-H event you attended. Once you have written your article you 
can submit it to sceh4hnewletter@googlegroups.com. Make sure to be creative and have fun with 
your articles! If you have any further questions please feel free to ask. 

Sophia Redkey, Newsletter Editor


Next newsletter article deadline:  Friday May 10

Email newsletter articles and photos to sceh4hnewletter@googlegroups.com. Thank you!


County Events


2023 Crop Cover Design Opportunity

By: Katie


The county is looking for students between grades 6-12 to design the cover of the 2023 Crop Report. You can 
find out more information about this opportunity here, due 5:00 pm, Friday, April 26th. 


2024 Life Skills Day Festival

Sunday, April 28th 

Activities from 1:00 pm - 4:00 pm

College of San Mateo 


For those who may not remember, Life Skills Day has something for everyone, including a number of 
activity tables and events for youth to participate in. In addition to activity stations open to all youth, the 
event also provides 4-Hers an opportunity to exhibit non-livestock entries, such as crafts, photos, 
posters etc. Additionally, we have a number of contests in the Foods & Nutrition and Sewing/Fashion 
areas for youth to participate. We've made changes to the contests to expand them to more members 
to hopefully increase interest. I've created this event and contest information guide that provides more 
details, and this can be sent or even shared at a club or project meeting. 
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mailto:sceh4hnewletter@googlegroups.com
mailto:sceh4hnewletter@googlegroups.com
https://www.smcgov.org/agwm/san-mateo-county-crop-report-art-contest
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1vvLZEvaihKNlG_4-sKGu6dDDku6hWTYzAo94AIQ47Q8/edit?usp=sharing


Early Bird Fair Tickets

By: Katie


County Calendar Events

	 	 	 	  	 

Life Skills Festival The 4-H Experience, 1-4pm, College of San Mateo	                         4/28/2024

-email sent out by Missy on March 10th- 

For a complete list of events, visit the calendar page.
Council Meeting, TBD 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 5/20/2024


Do you want to learn about 4-H at the county level?

Check out the San Mateo County 4-H website at https://ucanr.edu/sites/smsf4h/.
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https://ucanr.edu/sites/smsf4h/Events/
https://ucanr.edu/sites/smsf4h/?calendar=yes&g=108262
https://ucanr.edu/sites/smsf4h/


Club Officers


Co-Presidents - Adele Enthoven 


VP of Program - Millie Garrett 


VP of Membership - Kian Badiei


Recording Secretary - Sophia Redkey


Correspondence Secretary - Clara 
Hause Stephenson 


Attendance Secretary - Alyssa Sampson


Treasurer - Veronica Miller-Bowen


Junior Farm Boss- Fynn Miller-Bowen


Junior Farm Operations -  Lucy 
Winmill


Healthy Living - Everett Bowen


Photographer - Nick Damon


Recreation Leader - Maggie Forrest 


Sergeant at Arms - Ashley Ogden


Newsletter Editor - Sopia Redkey

Club Officers cont.


Community Service and Civic 
Engagement - open 

Historian - open


Membership - open


Reporter - open


Community Leaders


Katie Goetz


Missy Damon


sceh_community_leaders@googlegro
ups.com

4-H Program Coordinator, San 
Mateo and San Francisco Counties 
Karen Looye klooye@ucanr.edu

Club Newsletter Mentor - 
Shelley Nelson 
shelleybnelson@gmail.com

Farm Manager - 

Kathleen Murray 
cykat95@yahoo.com

Farm Bosses - Amy Miller-
Bowen 
boque...@hotmail.com. 


Rachel Winmill 


wade_rachel@hotmail.com

Projects Coordinators - 
Melissa Primiano 
scehprojects@gmail.com 

Webmaster - Robert Lewit 
robert.lewit@gmail.com

	 	 7

mailto:sceh_community_leaders@googlegroups.com
mailto:klooye@ucanr.edu
mailto:shelleybnelson@gmail.com
mailto:cykat95@yahoo.com
mailto:no_reply@apple.com
mailto:wade_rachel@hotmail.com
mailto:scehprojects@gmail.com
mailto:robert.lewit@gmail.com

	President’s Message
	Peninsula Humane Society Donation Drive at April General Meeting
	Article By: Clara HS
	Member Reports
	4-H 4 Service LifeMoves project
	Article by: Fynn
	Presentation Day
	Article by: Fynn
	Submitting Newsletter Articles
	2023 Crop Cover Design Opportunity
	The county is looking for students between grades 6-12 to design the cover of the 2023 Crop Report. You can find out more information about this opportunity here, due 5:00 pm, Friday, April 26th.


